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It was so lovely to see the photographs that you shared on Seesaw last week. These really helped the children to talk with 
confidence during our Key Worker News time. We would love for the children to share another photograph of something they 
have done this weekend that they can they talk about with their friends next week. Thank you!   

On Seesaw this week…

A visit from the dentist

Shining Stars! 

We were very lucky to have a visit from a real 
dentist this week! Charlotte Raimond came to visit 
us to help us learn all about how to take care of our 
teeth. We learnt that it is important to brush our 
teeth twice a day for 2 minutes. We looked at foods 
and drinks that were healthy for our teeth and not 
healthy. Have a look at the oral health page on the 
Foundation Class section of the school website for 
more tips and useful links!  
 

Did you know?… 
Nearly a quarter of 5 
year olds in England 
have tooth decay, 
affecting 3 to 4 teeth 
on average.  
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